
NEW HIRE 

Disability Acknowledgement Form 

 

 

 

 

Public Employees do not pay into the State Sponsored Disability Plan.  Since we do not pay into 
the plan, there is no benefit available in the event you become disabled and unable to work.  The 
District strongly encourages employees to enroll in a voluntary disability plan to provide income 
replacement benefits.  

Please see our District website for product information at:  www.cnusd.k12.ca.us  - go to 
Departments – Benefits – Voluntary Products.  As a courtesy, we will provide your contact 
phone number to American Fidelity to schedule a new hire appointment.  There is no obligation 
to enroll in products. 

 

Acknowledgement 

I acknowledge that I do not pay into the State of California Disability Plan 
therefore; it is my responsibility to enroll in an individual plan.  

 
 
 
 
__________________________________     ________________ 
Print Name         Date 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Signature 
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